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Wednesday 9 July 2025 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As we head towards the summer holidays, I wanted to make you aware of the closing plans for the summer holidays and the 
start dates for the next academic year, 2025- 2026. 
  
End of the 2024-2025 Academic Year 
  
The final day of this term is Friday 18th July 2025. All students will finish at 1:30pm, for those who travel by bus, the buses have 
been arranged and will be here to support students getting home. 
  
Start of 2025 – 2026 Academic Year 
  
Monday 1st September 2025 – Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 2nd September 2025 – Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 3rd September 2025 – School reopens for Year 7, and Year 12 
Thursday 4th September 2025 – All-Year Groups 
  
It is important for all students to return in full school uniform and arrive on time. Please read our uniform policy. 
 
I must bring to your attention the school day timings will be changing from September 2025. Please see enclosed the new school 
day. 
 
The table below shows the timings of the school day 
  

08:50 – 0:900  Tutor Time  

0:900 – 10:00  Period 1  

10:00 – 11:00  Period 2  

11:00 – 11:20  Morning Break   

11:20 – 12:20  Period 3   

12:20 – 1:20  Period 4  

1:20 – 1:50  Lunch for Y7, 9, and 11  Tutor Time for Y8, 10, 12 & 13  

1:50 – 2:20  Lunch for Y8, 10, 12 & 13  Tutor Time for Y7, 9, and 11  

2:20 – 3:20  Period 5   

3:20 – 4:20  Enrichment   

 
I wish you a restful summer holiday. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

         Mrs L Burtonwood   
         Principal  

https://romero-prod.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/01/22171407/CW-School-Uniform-Policy.pdf
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School Street Scheme    
   

Coventry City Council have implemented a School Street Scheme in four schools across the city including Cardinal Wiseman. 
The scheme restricts roads to traffic moving through an area for a short time at the start and end of the day.   
  

  Please see the below image for the roads covered by the scheme:   

   
  
  
The scheme is in operation from 8:30am – 9:30am and 2:45pm – 3:45pm every weekday. Anyone driving through the two points 
on Potters Green Road, Wedgewood Close, Minton Road and Dalton Close may receive a fixed penalty fine from the Council which 
is currently set at £70.00.    
  
For parents/carers at either end of the day who use a car, please arrange a meeting point within a short walking distance of the 
school (see overleaf) so that you can avoid congesting this road within the time stated. We have demarcated a ten-minute walking 
zone of the school to help your timing.   
   
If you have any questions or concerns, visit the Coventry City Council site, CCC School Street Scheme or please contact 
admin.CW@romeromac.com   
   

 
 
 
 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/roads-highways-pavements/school-streets/print
mailto:admin.CW@romeromac.com
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      Safe travelling to school 
 
 

  
This red highlighted section of Potters Green Road shows the location of the traffic movement enforcement; there are signs at 
either end with an ANPR camera.   
   
Driving through the signs in the time zones identified at either end of this section of road, will trigger a fixed penalty fine because 
of a ‘moving traffic offence’.    
  

 


